
100348 was removed from service at North Pole Police Department on 2022.08.29 for preventative
maintenance that was due in December 2022.  100667 was in service at North Pole Police 
Department from 2022.08.29 - 2022.11.15.  It was removed from service by mistake for 
preventative maintenance that wasn't required until 2026.  100667 was a functional instrument 
upon removal.  100345 was placed in service on 2022.11.15 to replace 100667.
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